
Southwestern Economic Review: Research Notes  
 
The Southwestern Society of Economists announces the establishment of Southwestern 
Economic Review: Research Notes.  We hope to use this new mechanism to share research that is 
not yet ready for publication as a formal paper but is of timely interest to readers.  Southwestern 
Economic Review: Research Notes will be an on-line publication at the web site 
www.ser.tcu.edu.  Submissions will be reviewed by members of the Editorial Board of the 
Southwestern Economic Review, who will then recommend to the Editor whether or not 
publication is warranted.  
 
For consideration for inclusion in the Fall 2010 issue, please submit your Research Note in a 
Word document to the e-mail address listed below by September 1, 2010. The total length of text 
must not exceed 800 words and the title should not exceed 10 words. Numbers may be included, 
but do not include equations, diagrams, or footnotes. References to previously published works 
should appear in parentheses within the body of the text and should include the name of the 
author(s), name of the journal or book, and year of publication.  
 
Members of the Southwestern Society of Economists who presented papers at the Annual 
Meeting in Houston, Texas in February 2011 are especially encouraged to submit a Research 
Note based on the paper presented.  If accepted, it will be noted in the publication that the 
Research Note is based on a paper presented at the meetings. 
 
Submissions should be sent electronically to e.mcnertney@tcu.edu.  There is a $10 submission 
fee for all research notes submitted by members and a $20 fee for non-members.  A check for the 
submission fee should be sent to the address below. 
 

Edward M. McNertney, Editor 
Southwestern Economic Review  

Texas Christian University 
Department of Economics  

Box 298510  
Fort Worth, TX  76129  

 
Telephone: (817) 257-6232  

E-Mail:     e.mcnertney@tcu.edu 
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